
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dear Church Family, 
 
The milestone moment has finally 
arrived! On Oct 27, we celebrated 
our final Sunday at APSW and 
gave thanks to God and the school 
for being our home for many, many 
years and we are now on the cusp 
of entering this new chapter in 
AIC's history. There are so many 
unknowns and exciting possibilities 
that tantalize our imaginations. As 
we have previously shared, we will 
have a 4 week soft launch period 
which will lead us to our public 
launch on 27 Nov. If you plan on 
joining us, you are most welcome 
to come to CAIS for our weekend worship service. If you are planning on inviting friends, would 
you please hold off until 27 Nov so that we can find and fix any bugs as we figure things out in our 
new venue? 
 
It's going to be an exciting time. After our in-person prayer meetings this past month, I led the 
group on a tour of the new facilities and we prayed over each area that we will be ministering in. I 
invite you to join us to pray that God will use AIC to minister to the community in new and 
marvelous ways that none could have imagined. All for the glory of God! 
 
God is on the move and He is inviting us to come along for the ride. 
 
See you at CAIS! 
 
Pastor Henry               
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

                                             Have a blessed week! 


